
Attention All Former Indian Employees of M/s Mohammed Al Mojil
Company (MMG)

The Embassy of India in Riyadh is assisting the bankruptcy trustee M/s
Asaad Saleh Basudan office in locating former Indian employees of M/s MMG
Company to facilitate the disbursement of their outstanding dues.

If you are a former employee or know someone who is ex-employee of M/s
MMG company, please inform the concerned to update their contact information
(mobile  number,  email  address,  and  current  address)  in  the  link:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScMSuW6gtYLgYWhQyOWevSO
a66siQpcgLtcx64s_U3NpBQXGA/viewform?usp=sharing

OR

Your cooperation will help us ensure that dues of ex-Indian employees of
MMG are disbursed to them.

*****


